
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 This quarter I would like to focus not only on Scholarships but a few of the additional areas your Foundation in Canada 

works for you, the Sons of Norway members.  Featured below are five Cultural Camps supported by your Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NORTHERN LIGHTS SPORTS CAMP - LA GLACE, ALBERTA - JUNE 5 - 7

CONTACT - karenrosvold@gmail.com 

NORSK ARV DAGER - VICTORIA, B.C. - JULY 7 - 9

CONTACT - jnhib@shaw.ca

BRUBYEN LODGE CULTURE CAMP - SASKATOON, SK. JULY 20 - 24

CONTACT - edberg@sasktel.net

DISTRICT NO. 7 HERITAGE CAMP, HATZIC, B.C. AUGUST 5 - 9

INFORMATION AND REGISTRATION ON WEBSITE - www.sofn.7

TROLLHAUGEN CULTURAL AND HERITAGE FAMILY CAMP- ALIX, AB. AUGUST 9- 15

INFORMATION AND REGISTRATION ON www.trollhaugenalberta.ca 

 

 

 

Greetings: 
 We are heading into the fourth issue and summer.   Stamps are an easy way to help 
your Foundation in Canada.  This month a little hint when purchasing, mailing and collecting 
your stamps.  Canada post issues Commemorative stamps regularly.  These stamps are 
generally larger than regular stamps, which means that they weigh more ($7.50 a pound) and, 
could in time, be valuable to a collector. 
 Pictured is a sample of a recent Commemorative stamp.  Remember to purchase this 

type of stamp when using “Snail Mail”. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SKI FOR LIGHT 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Along with the usual “Where they are now” article, this month we feature  a “Ski for Light” article.  This is an annual event 

held in one of the three western Provinces.  This year it was held in British Columbia.  Ski for Light cooridnator, Barry Nelson, 
submitted this article for the Foundation News. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 The excitement of Graduation is once again here and the young people in our lives 
face the task of a career choice. 
 

 Individual post-secondary scholarships are awarded each year to students, who 
are residents of Canada, studying in Canada and are pursuing their first undergraduate 
degree, college diploma or apprenticeship training. 
 

 The Board of Directors determine the number and value of each scholarship to be 
awarded for each year.  All applications are evaluated using a point system; scholarships 
are awarded to those with the highest number of points.   Application cut-off-date for 
scholarships is August 31st.   
 

 The Board accepts only a “HARD COPY” received by the August 31st. 
 

Scholarship applications are on District Lodge No. 7’s website www.sofn.7.   
   
Answer all the questions in the order they appear along with your final grade 

transcript, a copy of a letter of acceptance to the post-secondary institution you will be 
attending or a class schedule.   A colored photograph of yourself must accompany this 
application.    

 

 

MAKE SURE THAT YOU ARE USING THE CORRECT FORMS WHEN FILLING OUT 
THE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION. 

 
 
 
 

SASKATCHEWAN SUMMER 

 

Issue 3 featured 
spring in B.C. and 
Alberta. Appologies 
to Saskatchewan for 
not inculding Spring 
in Saskatchewan. 

 

PLEASE MAIL YOUR 

APPLICATION TO: 

 Helen Evjen, Secretary 
Sons of Norway 
Foundation in Canada 
212 – 200 Bethel Drive  
Sherwood Park, AB.  
T8H 2C5 
 

 

GUIDE AND SKIER 

 

GUIDES AND SKIERS 

The 37th Annual Ski for Light Canada Event took place, thanks to 
Nancy Green-Raines, at Sun Peaks Resort in Kamloops.  The event was held 
from Monday February 9th to the 15th. 

There was approximately 60 people attending.  The weather was 
beautiful all week.  There were four (4) Norwegians from the Kristiansand 
Lodge and two (2) from the Bergen Lodge, the rest were from the U.S. and 
Canada. 

Synnove Jacobsen of Sleipner Lodge No. 08, Vancouver attended as 
a guest.  Synnove was at the very first event held in Castlegar in 1978. 

I would like to thank the Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada, 
District Lodge No. 7, District Lodge No. 4 in Alberta and Saskatchewan, the 
many Torskekubblens in Canada as well as all other donors who have helped 
keep us going for the last 37 years. 

The 38th Annual Ski for Light Canada Event will be held at Kananaskis 
Valley, Alberta, Watson Lodge, skiing at Peter Lougheed Provincial Park on 
Monday February 1st to the 7th, 2016. 
 

 
 

 
YOU ARE INVITED TO COPY ARTICLES 

FROM “YOUR FOUNDATION NEWS” ON 
WHAT IS AVAILABLE TO MEMBERS. 

      LOCAL LODGE 
       NEWSLETTER 

 
 

 

http://www.sofn.7/


SIGRID TVEITA 

WHERE THEY ARE NOW
 

After high school graduation, I attended what was 
then known as University College of the Fraser Valley (now 
Fraser Valley University), where I took general arts course for 
2 years.  My family moved to Kamloops where I took two 
more years of post-secondary at University College of the 
Cariboo (now Thompson River University) where I enrolled 
in general arts courses and upgrading courses.  At this point 
in my life I was trying to decide what to do and thought an 
Arts degree wasn’t going to get me very far. 

 
I applied and was accepted at Selkirk College in 

Castlegar for a brand new two-year diploma program called 
Integrated Environmental Planning Technology.  I completed 
the program with the intention of getting a job as an 
Environmental Technician working on assessments of new 
large-scale projects.  Could not find a job. 

 
I obtained a working visa for Norway, moved there 

for a year working and living in different locations.  Moved 
home after the year. My mother grew tired of having me at 
home and encouraged me to apply to the RCMP and I went 
to training in Regina for 6 months.  I was posted to Prince 
Rupert, after completing my course, where I lived for 8 years, 
became a Forensic Identification member investigating 
crime scenes ranging from minor break and enters to 
murders.  Transferred to Prince George where I am now the 
Sergeant in charge of Forensic Identification Services in 
Prince George and area. 
I am married with three children.  
 
Regards, 
 

Sigrid Tveita 
 

 
  
 

On the right is a letter received from a recent 
recipient of a Foundation scholarship.  It is always good to 
know and pass on to Sons of Norway members that your 
donations to the Foundation are appreciated.  
 

Thelma Lysne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGRID TVEITA 

 



FROM THE FOUNDATION MANUAL 

 

 The first Issue in October 2014 the History of how 
the Foundation originated.  Continuing with further 
information of your Foundation this month will focus on the 
“OBJECTIVES”. 
 

The Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada has the following 
objects (statement of incorporation 1971). 

a. To maintain funds secured by bequests and gifts, 
donations or otherwise, to be used exclusively for 
charitable purposes; 

b. To encourage and promote the study of the history 
and arts of our common cultural heritage by 
providing scholarships and assistance in the 
development and furtherance of this program to 
teachers, students, lecturers and artists, and to do 
all other acts and deeds necessary to the 
accomplishment of these objects; 

c. To give donations to charitable organizations in 
Canada for their charitable works; 

d. To cooperate with organizations whether 
incorporated or not which have objects similar in 
whole or in part to the object of the Corporation 
(Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada).  

 
 

BURSARIES 

OSLO INTERNATIONAL SUMMER SCHOOL 

 

 
 

 Initial application to attend must be made to Oslo 
International Summer School, Saint Olaf College, 1520 Saint 
Olaf Ave. Northfield MN. 55057-1098. Phone 1-800-639-
0058. E-mail: iss@stolaf.edu.  Applications must be received 
in Saint Olaf College by February 1st.  When the applicant 
has been notified of acceptance they can then apply to the 
Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada for financial 
assistance. 
 For Oslo International Summer School $1,500.00 is 
made available each year, divided equally between 
applicants.  No applicant may receive more than $750.00.  
Application deadline for Oslo International Summer School 
is May 31st.  Application form available on ww.sofn7.  
 

FOUNDATION HISTORY 

 
When space is available in the Foundation News a 

brief history lesson on the Foundation as recalled by a 
former National Board member. 

“The Sons of Norway Foundation originated in the 
United States in 1966 to enable members to make donations 
to charitable, cultural and athletic programs and thereby 
receive a receipt for Tax purposes.  We in Canada, supported 
this concept, but quickly learned that Tax Receipts issued 
from the U.S.A. were of no value to Canadians. 

In 1971, District No. 7 applied for and registered a 
separate CANADIAN Foundation with similar aims and 
objectives.  The main difference in the two Foundations is 
that in the U.S., the Board of Directors are appointed by and 
responsible to the Sons of Norway International Board.  In 
Canada the Board of Directors are elected from the Voting 
Members and are responsible to the Voting Member at each 
Annual General Meeting.” 
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